Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
November 3, 2015
Re:  
New Job Description – “College and Career Pathways Coach”
In order to expand career exploration and build career direction using the individualized learning plan for our high school students, we are recommending the approval of “College and Career Pathways Coach” positions.  These coaches will work with students, teachers, parents, post-secondary institutions and businesses to ensure that our students can make informed choices regarding various career and post-secondary education options, especially in preparation for high-pay, high-growth jobs.

Human Resources recommends approval of this update.  
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